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A Stewardship Moment: “Get up and eat, else 
the journey will be too long for you!”  Kings 19:7 
 

Jesus knows that our stewardship journey will be    
difficult; we are not designed to do it on our own.    

Fortunately, Jesus gave us the greatest gift of all - the gift of the 
Eucharist; His own body and blood.  When we join our sacrifices 
with the sacrifice of the Mass, we find the strength and courage 
to be His joyful disciples. 
 
(Accessed on 6th August 2018 from http://archstl.org/
stewardship/page/bulletin-inserts)  

READINGS  FOR  

THE NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN  

ORDINARY TIME 
 
1ST READING (Kings 19:4-8)  

Strengthened by the food, he walked to the mountain of the 
Lord. 

RESPONSE . 

 

2ND READING (Ephesians 4:30-5:2) 

Walk in love, just as Christ. 
 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION:  
Alleluia, alleluia! 
I am the living bread from heaven, says the Lord; whoever eats 
this bread will live for ever. 
Alleluia. 

GOSPEL   

I am the living bread come down from heaven. 

Congratulations to the young people  of 

our faith  communities who are receiving 

the Sacrament of  Confirmation this 

weekend.  All  of you who have been     

enlightened, who have experienced the gift 

of heaven and who have received  your share of the  

Holy Spirit: rejoice in the Lord! 



 

 

Congratulations to our Candidates for Confirmation 
 
This weekend, 52 young parishioners will receive the sacrament of Confirmation in our parish during the Saturday 6pm 
Mass at St Luke’s, Capalaba and the Sunday 9am Mass at St Anthony’s, Alexandra Hills.  We have been preparing the 
candidates for some weeks by holding training activities for them and by ensuring that they have been actively              
participating in our weekend Masses.   
 
We congratulate these children and pray that the Holy Spirit whom they will receive in a very special way will lead them 
into a deeper knowledge and love of God, their fellow human beings and all of God’s creation.  We also encourage the 
candidates, as young as they are, to consider taking up any of the child friendly ministries in our parish, such as assisting 
at Mass as Altar Servers, or any other ministry. 
 
Our gratitude also goes to the parents of our candidates and other members of their families for supporting them through 
this journey.  We also welcome everyone who has come to share their joy, especially their Godparents, sponsors and   
extended families.  Our hope is that you will benefit from today’s liturgy.   
 
Sacramental programmes have a knack for reviving the spiritual energies of families who participate in it.  We pray that it 
will enable those families who are not already actively involved in our parish community life to become more involved.  We 
may have much to learn from you, just as you can also learn from us. 
 
Finally, we thank Monsignor Peter Meneely, the Vicar General and Bishop Joseph Oudeman, retired Auxiliary Bishop of 
the Brisbane Archdiocese for leading our candidates through the sacrament of Confirmation in our two Churches.  We also 
thank Margaret McFerran, our Pastoral Assistant and other parishioners who assisted her to train and prepare our         
candidates. 
 
God Bless, 

Fr Emmanuel 

                             FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 

       On Wednesday August 29, we will be offering a free father’s day brekky starting from   

                7:30am on the lawn between the Year 1 block and Prep block.  We will be cooking bacon and  

        egg burgers for all the Dads, Granddads, Stepdads and other father figures in our                 

        community.  Following the breakfast we invite everyone to join us for our Prayer parade lead by 

        Year 2 in the Antonio Centre at 8:35am.   

 GRANDPARENT’S DAY 

On Wednesday September 19 we will be inviting all Grandparents (and any other extended family members) 

to attend our Grandparent’s day celebrations.  The morning will begin with a special Prayer Parade in the      

Antonio Centre beginning at 8:35am.  Following the prayer parade Grandparents will be invited and welcome to 

move to their grandchildren’s classes for a visit.  Following the class visit, the grandchildren will then walk their 

grandparents back to the Antonio Centre (at 9:30am) where our Choir will perform for them and a morning tea 

will also be provided and available for them during this performance.  We expect the morning to conclude 

around 10am.   

                Redlands EKKA holiday  
   Next Monday 13th August is the Redlands Exhibition Holiday. Students will return to school on  
   Tuesday 14th August.  
       Respect for Children  
   Just a reminder that when problems arise between children at school it is the school’s               
responsibility to address these issues between the children. Parents and their children should always meet with the 
teaching staff to discuss anything that is of concern between students at school. Parents should not approach other 
people’s children in the school grounds as it can be intimidating and threatening for young children. Schools are 
well equipped to handle the issues that typically arise between children as they grow and develop into maturity. 
Please ensure that you communicate any concerns with your child’s teacher and trust that our staff will work in the 
best interests of all to resolve any conflict between students.  



 

 

Weekly Offerings for the Week ended 5th August 2018 - Mass Offerings $2400.05 (Envelopes, Loose, Direct Debits & Credit Cards)  
Mass Attendance for the Week ended 5th August 2018 - 5pm St Anthony’s 91; 6pm St Luke’s 96;  9am St Anthony’s 251; 7am St 
Luke’s 52.  
 

 

18% of your offerings go to the Archdiocese and the rest are used for paying for Parish Staff, utility bills, insurance, 
Parish Administration, ministers and sacraments, building maintenance, charity, updating office and church  
equipment, newsletters and other publications and  maintaining parish ministries among other things.   
God Bless you and thank you for your generosity. 

         Calling all Altar Servers - St Anthony’s  

            and those wanting to find out more about  

    Altar Serving.  Come along to our  gathering in 

St Anthony’s Church on Thursday 23rd August beginning 

with afternoon tea  at 3pm.  Training  session is from 

3.15 - 3.45pm.  All  welcome.  

 
 

 
 

St Luke’s Catholic Childcare Centre 51 Degen Road, 
Capalaba has limited vacancies across all groups.  Please 
phone 3245 3300 to make enquiries. 

 

                  DATE CLAIMER 
                Parish Morning Tea 9.30am., Wednesday 12th  

     September.  Guest Speaker Greg Saunders from George 

Hartnett and Metropolitan Funerals expert advice and information 

on Funeral Planning 

Computer or Laptop Required 
 

A special needs child within our parish is in 
need of a computer or laptop.  If anyone can 
assist with this request, please let Fr  
Emmanuel know or contact Amanda at the Parish Office on 
3820 0100. 

             “Sharing Our Giftedness Day” 
At The Emmaus Centre, St Luke’s School 
Sunday 19

th
 August – starting at 10.30am SHARP – 3pm 

               ***** Last Weekend to Register! ****** 
 If you wish to come along and choose 3 of the 4 choices of 
craft to make and take home with you PLUS Lunch – all for 
$20, you need to “sign on” as soon as possible and pay as 
soon as possible. Bookings MUST BE MADE. Complete the 
sheet at the back of each Church, and pay asap.   

Entertainment at the Multicultural Dinner  
San Antonio Centre - St Anthony’s Saturday  
25th August commencing at 6.30 pm, dinner  
and entertainment. 
Anyone wishing to participate in the entertainment by way 
of song/dance please contact Sharon Vassallo on her  
mobile,  0417 771 058. 

       PLENARY COUNCIL 2020 
   Preparation for the Plenary Council 2020  

   begins with open Listening and Dialogue. 

It’s the 1st step to preparing the agenda for the Plenary Council.  

YOUR experience of faith and the Church is important. You can 

read about how you can # shareyourstory at plenarycoun-

cil.catholic.org.au. You can also sign up for weekly updates in 

this important process for us and the Church in Australia. 



 

 

Rosters for 18th & 19th August 2018 

Saturday 5.00pm Sunday 9.00am Saturday 6.00pm Sunday 7.00am 


